
 
STATUS OF THE SEWER PROJECT 
 
At the most recent Central Lake Region Sanitary District (CLRSD) board 
meeting, held last Thursday March 5, 2009, a resolution was made to have 
John Kolb, CLRSD attorney, draw up a, “Resolution of intent to dissolve the 
CLRSD” & make it available to the board shortly. A special board meeting will 
be held before next month’s regular CLRSD meeting to approve the 
resolution. John said if all progresses smoothly, the dissolution should be 
accomplished by 9/09. As part of the dissolution process, a copy of the 
resolution to dissolve will be sent to all property owners in the CLRSD 
district. 
 
A decision hasn’t been made as to how the total CLRSD liabilities (of 
approximately $3.4 million) will be paid off. Four scenarios were laid out by 
attorney John Kolb. A subcommittee may be formed to make suggestions as 
to which is the best scenario. There are assets involved, but the exact 
amount of assets is yet to be determined.  These assets include the land for 
the treatment plant, permit, easements, engineering plans and specs, etc. 
                     
 
A motion was made during the meeting & passed to send a letter to ALASD 
rescinding CLRSD’s agreement with them to process the effluent from 
Lobster Lake.  
 
Representative Torrey Westrom has introduced a bill, HF1501, for the 
dissolving of the district. For more information on status of bill go to 
Minnesota Legislature and search for this bill. 
 
As more information is available, we’ll post it on this website 
 


